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Good afternoon, 

Maths: 

Currently in Maths, we are learning about fractions. We have counted up and 

down in tenths and hundredths, looked at mixed numbers and have just 

started looking at equivalent fractions. We have set some activities on 

Mathletics to help the children with their understanding of fractions.  

Water Bottles: 

A reminder that all children are entitled to have a water bottle in their 

classroom which they are able to use throughout the day. However, please 

ensure they are filled with water not juice. Spillages of juice cause books and 

stationery to be sticky.  

End of the day: 

Please can we remind all parents/carers that younger siblings should not be 

swinging or playing on the bars outside 4W and 4S. It is extremely  difficult 

for us to dismiss the children safely if we cannot see past children standing on 

the bars.  

 

Notes for your diary 

Friday 14th February - Year 6 cake sale on the stage on the Junior Playground 

Friday 14th February - Break up for half term. Return to school Monday 24th 

February 

Friday 28th February - dare to be different PTA event! Choose a dare set by 

the PTA and donate 50p per dare completed! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Wells, Miss Shaw and Mrs Sealey 
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Spelling Focus: Please continue to go on Spellodrome and practise all the 

words we have been learning so far this year!  

4W: Unit 7 - words ending in -ous 

4S: Unit 8 -Words with the ‘s’ sound spelt ‘sc’ 

4M: Unit 8 -Words with the ‘s’ sound spelt ‘sc’ 
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